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Southwest Washington Regional Transportation Council (RTC) is working with community stakeholders 
on a 2022 update to the Human Services Transportation Plan for the Clark, Skamania, and Klickitat county 
region.  The intent of the federally-required Human Services Transportation Plan (HSTP) is to identify the 
special transportation needs of people with disabilities, low income, the young and elderly, and those in 
rural locations who cannot provide transportation for themselves.  Your input is vital to this Plan update.  
Below are some questions for discussion: 

Discussion Questions for Stakeholder Representatives: 
1. How does transportation affect you or your program and services? 

2. What transportation services are needed in the region? 

- What transportation services are needed in the 3-county region of Clark, 
Skamania, and Klickitat? 
 

- Are there gaps in transportation? 

3. Where are the places people generally need to get to? 

- Services (medical, shopping, etc.)  

- Geographical areas (neighborhoods)  

- Recreation 

4. What transportation currently works for you? 

- What needs enhancement?  

- What means of transportation do you use?  
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